Cardillo, Lilia

From: Fernandez, Alex

Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2023 10:14 AM

To: Granado, Rafael; Cardillo, Lilia

Cc: Matteo-Salinas, Monica; Williams, Rickelle; Gonzalez, Jose R.
Subject: FW: Bayshore HOA support of item R7 C

Hi Lilia,

Please include the below email of support as a supplement to R7C.

Thanks
Alex

Alex Fernandez, Commissioner

City of Miami Beach

1700 Convention Center Drive, Miami Beach, FL 33139
Tel: 305-673-7106 | www.miamibeachfl.gov

We are committed to providing excellent public service and safety to all who live, work and play in our vibrant, tropical,
historic community.

From: Bayshore Homeowners <bayshoreha@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2023 10:06 AM

To: Fernandez, Alex <Alex@miamibeachfl.gov>; Rosen Gonzalez, Kristen <Kristen@miamibeachfl.gov>; Meiner, Steven
<StevenMeiner@miamibeachfl.gov>; Dominguez, Laura <Laura@miamibeachfl.gov>; Bhatt, Tanya
<Tanya@miamibeachfl.gov>; Suarez, David <David@miamibeachfl.gov>; Magazine, Joe <loe@miamibeachfl.gov>
Subject: Bayshore HOA support of item R7 C

|
Some people who received this message don't often get email from bayshoreha@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

[ THIS MESSAGE COMES FROM AN EXTERNAL EMAIL - USE CAUTION WHEN REPLYING AND OPENING LINKS OR
ATTACHMENTS }

Dear Mayor and Commissioners,

Traffic has been a widespread concern throughout the Bayshore neighborhood for many years now.
We appreciate the Commission’s efforts to address this concern as presented in agenda item R7 C, sponsored by
Commissioner Fernandez.

The Bayshore Homeowners Association supports the traffic calming project. Our support of the traffic circle at 34th
Street and Prairie Avenue is based on the forthcoming amendment by Commissioner Fernandez to eliminate the
proposed sidewalk at the southeast corner of the traffic circle and its connecting crosswalks.



Sincerely
The Bayshore HOA Board

Bayshore Homeowners Association
P.O. Box 403596

Miami Beach, FL 33140-1596
bayshorehoa.com




